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 S. Khurshid Hoda, CPP 

 Director, Engineering Programs and Services

 Village of Orland Park 

 14700 Ravinia Avenue  

 Orland Park, Illinois 60462 

February 11, 2025 

 
Subject:  
143rd Street at John Humphrey Drive Intersection & Bridge Improvements, Phase III  

Enclosed for your consideration is RINA’s proposal to provide the Village of Orland Park Phase 

III Engineering Services for the 143rd Street at John Humphrey Drive Intersection & Bridge 

Improvements project.   

 

The documents include the scope of services to be performed by RINA as part of the Phase III 

services and the level of effort and fee to provide these services.   

 

RINA remains committed to the Village and ensuring the Phase III services for this project are 

adequately staffed with experienced and trained professionals.  If you have any additional 

concerns, please contact me at Stephen.lynch@rina.org (312) 201-7951. 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

Alberto Cavaggioni 

President and CEO 

Docusign Envelope ID: 395BC701-816B-4752-BD2A-48AE0D5D62BB
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